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January 5, 2023 Contract Number: 12622-926 

NOTICE FOR: Daniel Davila 

Chen Moore And Associates INC 

500 W Cypress Creek Rd Suite 630 

Fort Lauderdale, FL, 33309 

FROM: City of Fort Lauderdale  

100 N. Andrews Ave. 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

SUBJECT: Project Number 11465, 17th Street Causeway – Large Water Main 

Replacement DCP   

Notice to Proceed for DESIGN 

1. This is your Notice to Proceed with work under Design Contract number 12622-926. This

Notice to Proceed is effective January 9, 2023, and all work shall be completed by July 10,

2023.

2. Note that neither the time for completion, nor the maximum amount of the contract shall be

exceeded without prior approval of the City’s Project Manager, and without written approval

in the form of a modified purchase order and change order.

3. Please reference Purchase Order Number 1506 on all your invoices and correspondence to

this notice.

4. The City’s Project Manager for this project will be Jose Colmenares, Project Manager.  Please

direct all communications to Jose Colmenares, at (954) 828-6998, or at

Jcolmenares@fortlauderdale.gov.

Sincerely, 

Daniel Fisher, PE  

Senior Project Manager 

c: Alan Dodd, PE, Director - Public Works 

Omar Castellon, PE, Assistant Public Works Director – Engineering 

Scott Teschky , CCM LEED AP BD + C,  Division Manager, Public Works - Engineering
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